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Music 
Mr Phillips is pleased with the 

progress from all the children in 

Music since the beginning of 

term. Year 6 children can read 

music and follow finger numbers 

whilst learning keyboard. All 

other year groups have 

attempted the “Gum Boot” Dance, 

sung songs and played rythmn 

games. Next half term all 

children will be learning songs for 

the school production of the The 

Snow Queen  

 

 

 

 

 

Pinfold Nursery News 
Nursery are now on Facebook and 

instagtam. You can follow us at: 

https://m.facebook.com/PinfoldNursery/ 

https://www.instagram.com/pinfoldnursery

/  
The nursery children have been learning 

about shops and trying different foods. 

We will be visiting Tesco in Southport to 

look at where are food comes from and 

how it is grown etc. From looking at 

children's interests, we thought this would 

be a great trip to do to build on the 

children's experiences and knowledge.  

 

Please tell family and friends about our 

nursery. If you would like to come and visit 

us then please ring 01704 840338 to book 

a visit.  

 

 

Breakfast Club News 

 
Thanksgiving Day in Breakfast Club on 

23rd November. American themed 
activities and American style 

breakfast. Please speak to Mrs 
Sherratt if interested in coming to 

Breakfast club on that day. 
 

Road Safety 
Safety of  

 
 

Diary of Events 

16/11 Non- Uniform day- Hamper 

items please 

2/12 Christmas Fayre at 

Scarisbrick Village Hall 

3/12 Ash Class trip to Acorn 

Venture Farm 

10/12 Christmas Production 

 Afternoon performance 

12/12 Christmas Production 

 Evening Performance. 
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